
We’ve noticed that a few
children have been coming
to school in wellies. This is
absolutely fine but please
send them in with suitable
footwear for the rest of the
day – thank you.

13TH DECEMBER 2024

WELLIES

SCHOOL CLOSURE
The school will close for the Christmas holidays on Friday 20th
December at 1:30pm. After school club will close at 5:30pm on
that day. Please could we ask that all children are collected on
time. 
The school will reopen on Monday 6th January 2025. We hope
you all enjoy the Christmas break. 

4P have been busy
collecting toys as part of
their Rotakids project.
Thank you to everybody for
their kind donations. The
Rotary Club of Darwen will
distribute them to families
in need in time for
Christmas. Well done 4P for
making a difference to our
community!

ROTAKIDS



STARS OF THE WEEK



PARENTS DROP IN

6J had a lovely afternoon making Christmas
themed biscuits. They even had some Christmas
helpers in the form of parents and grandparents.
There were some fantastic designs and some
interesting flavour combinations! Great fun was
had by all! Thank you to those who could attend.  





AVONDALE CHOIR

🎤🎶 A huge well done to Avondale Choir who

performed brilliantly for the residents of Oldfield

House and Oldfield Manor yesterday. You were

fantastic and brought a huge amount of festive cheer

to your audience. Well done to all involved 🎄



ROALD DAHL DAY

Year 3 had a fantastic Charlie and the chocolate

factory day on Thursday to link in with their class

novel and topic this half term. They had lots of fun

during chocolate coin treasure hunts, making

chocolate crispy cakes and dressing up in some

incredible costumes! 





EYFS Performance 16th December 2:15pm

EYFS Performance 17th December 6pm

Year 1-2 Performance 16th December 6pm

Year 1-2 Performance 18th December 2:15pm

Year 3 Carols around the Christmas Tree 19th December at 2.15pm

Year 4-5 Performance 17th December 2:15pm

Year 4-5 Performance 18th December 6pm

Christmas Lunch (bookings now closed) – 19th December 

Christmas Jumper day – 19th December 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB
Last chance to book your sessions for January 2025 to Easter. The online
booking system will close on Friday 20th December. We cannot always
guarantee a place after this date. It is parental responsibility to ensure that
sessions have been booked. Please email
outofschoolclubs@avondale.blackburn.sch.uk to receive confirmation of
all sessions booked. 

mailto:outofschoolclubs@avondale.blackburn.sch.uk




Blackburn and Darwen Band invite you to this magical performance of The
Snowman!
Watch the heart-warming Christmas classic on screen, accompanied by a live
brass band performance of Howard Blake’s renowned score. What could be more
festive! 
The story follows a young boy named James who builds a snowman on Christmas
Eve. At the stroke of midnight his snowy sidekick comes to life and the pair go on
an enchanting adventure through the night. 
The soundtrack carries the story, and this performance includes a special recital
of ‘Walking In The Air’ by AKS Chamber Choirboy, George Brown.

Saturday 14th December
Performances at 2pm and 4pm.
Westholme School, Meins Road, Blackburn, BB2 6QU

 Tickets: £10 standard | £5 under 16s

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/DYNN
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